300 W 22ND STREET • OAK BROOK ILLINOIS 60523-8842 USA • 630.571.5466

David Kingsbury
GENERAL COUNSEL
LEGAL DIVISION

July 8, 2020

Via Email

Dale Howard Springfield Lions Club P.O. Box 625 Springfield, OR 97477

Dear Lion Howard,

Please be advised that I have considered the application of Oregon Springfield Lions Foundation to use the name "Lions" and the association's emblem in connection with the organization's lawful corporate activities.

Accordingly, under the authority of the International Board of Directors, I am happy to grant herewith a non-exclusive license to Oregon Springfield Lions Foundation to use the name "Lions" and the association's emblem in accordance with the association's trademark policies (available at http://www.lionsclubs.org). This license shall continue until revoked in writing by the International Board of Directors or its designee. However, in order for this license to continue, a copy of the organization's corporate documents and a list of its officers must be submitted annually to the Legal Division for review.

On behalf of the association, I wish to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for the cooperation given in this matter and to wish Oregon Springfield Lions Foundation many years of success in its chosen endeavors.

Kindest regards,

David Kingsbury General Counsel

DGK:jv